Pensacola Wildcard Brackets Update
Singles
     Well gentlemen It seems we have a wildcard that did not fill with the normal 32 singles players. As a result, there will be a lot of byes in the first round on Thursday. Only five scheduled matches on Thursday, but if I can find pairings interested in getting their 2nd round match completed on Thursday instead of Friday, I will get them on a court midafternoon.  The remaining 2nd round matches will be played Friday starting at 11:30am. I wanted to let everyone know asap in case you have a bye and choose to just arrive in time for your 2nd round match on Friday. Brackets are attached to this email.  As always call or text if you need clarification 850-776-7951.
Doubles
We only have 7 doubles teams registered so there will only be 2 rounds and only Winegar/Westphal  
have a bye. First round Friday afternoon at 3pm  and Saturday time to be decided.  Brackets attached. If any doubles pairings can agree to play on Thursday afternoon, I can make that happen.  Just let me know.
Lastly just a quick reminder that we must finish these events prior to checkin on Sunday and I can’t control the weather so the sooner we get the matches completed the better for all concerned.
